

11&12 Review and Check

GRAMMAR

Circle a or b.

- I wrote to Ana, but _____ didn't answer.
a she b her
- He was in my class, but I don't remember _____.
a he b him
- A What do you think of Coldplay?
B I don't like _____.
a they b them
- I really like Maria, but I don't think she likes _____.
a my b me
- A How was the movie?
B I hated it, but Tom _____ it was great.
a thinked b thought
- I _____ to work today.
The traffic was terrible!
a drove b driven
- A What time is it?
B Seven o'clock.
A Excuse me, _____ "seven" or "eleven"?
a did you said b did you say
- Did you hear about Lily? She _____ next to a movie star on the plane last week!
a sitted b sat
- We _____ the movie last night.
a didn't see b didn't saw
- I _____ the computer yesterday, but it _____.
a turn on ... didn't started
b turned on ... didn't start
- A I like your suit!
B Thanks. I _____ it last week.
a bought b buyed
- _____ get married next month.
a She goes to b She's going to
- Where _____ to go next summer?
a you are going b are you going
- I'm _____ to go to a university.
a going not b not going
- _____ you going to be in class tomorrow?
a Are b Do

VOCABULARY

a Write the missing words.



1 a birthday party



2 a birthday c



3 a b



4 potato ch



5 a d party



6 something to dr

b Complete with a verb from the list.

do get go meet take

_____ go to work

6 _____ photos

1 _____ an email

7 _____ up in the morning

2 _____ to the gym

8 _____ housework

3 _____ at the theater

9 _____ somebody for the first time

4 _____ homework

10 _____ shopping

5 _____ an umbrella

c Complete the phrases.

1 A What do you think of hip hop music?

B It's terrible. I can't st it.

2 A I love Yo Yo Ma. What do you think of him?

B I like him. He's pr good.

3 A What do you think of the Black Eyed Peas?

B I h them. They're awful.

4 W _____ you like a piece of cake? I made it this morning.

5 A Would you like to come to my party? B Sorry, I c.

PRONUNCIATION

a Can you remember these words and sounds?



b ► p. 132-134 Sound Bank. Check the words and sounds, and practice saying the example words.

c Underline the stressed syllable.

1 to|mor|row 2 af|ter|noon 3 bar|be|cue 4 some|thing 5 ex|cit|ed

CAN YOU UNDERSTAND THIS TEXT?

- a Read the article and put an **X** for the continent(s) Steven didn't visit.

- ☐ Africa
☐ North America (Canada, the US, Mexico)
☐ South America (Brazil, Peru, Bolivia, etc.)
☐ Asia (India, Thailand, etc.)
☐ Europe
☐ Oceania (Australia, New Zealand, etc.)
☐ Antarctica

STEVEN NEWMAN:

The first person to walk around the world

Steven Newman is an English teacher in the US. He is also the first person to walk around the world.

On April 1st, he started walking from his house in Bethel, Ohio. He walked every day. He stayed in a tent or with **local** families. First, he walked to New York and Boston. Then he went to Ireland by plane and walked through Europe.

Steven had a good time, but he sometimes also had **trouble**. He walked in the snow in the mountains in Spain. It was very cold and dangerous! **Wild animals chased** him in Africa. He slept in a tree that night. He also made a lot of friends. He stayed with families in Africa, India, Thailand, and Malaysia.

Finally, after four years of walking, Steven returned to his home in Ohio. His mother was very happy to see him. He was famous, and he wrote a book about his **journey**.

What is his next adventure going to be? He's going to walk the Great Wall of China. He's studying Chinese now. He's also going to Bolivia, in South America. He's going to walk from the Andes mountains to the Amazon River.

- b Read the article again. Answer the questions.

- When did Steven start his walk?
- Where did he stay?
- Where did he have a problem with the weather?
- Where did he have a problem with the animals?
- How long did his walk take?
- Where is he going to go next?

- c Look at the **highlighted** words and phrases and guess their meaning. Check with your teacher or a dictionary.

CAN YOU UNDERSTAND THESE PEOPLE?

- 4/48))) Listen and choose the right answer.

- Where are they going to go in the summer?
a To the mountains.
b To the beach.
- The woman thinks the movie was _____.
a good
b bad
- Who likes classical music?
a The woman.
b The man.
- Is the woman going to buy the shoes?
a Yes, she is.
b No, she isn't.
- When are they going to have dinner?
a Tonight.
b Tomorrow.
- What does Jim have to drink?
a juice
b water

CAN YOU SAY THIS IN ENGLISH?

Check (✓) the boxes.

Can you...?

- | | |
|---|--------------------------------------|
| 1 give your opinion about people and things | ☐ Yes, I can. |
| 2 talk about what you did in the past | ☐ Yes, I can. |
| 3 make and respond to invitations | ☐ Yes, I can. |
| 4 tell and ask people about future plans | ☐ Yes, I can. |



Short movies Trip of a lifetime

Watch and enjoy the movie.